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Newsletter 
 
 
Bonfire Night 
It is Bonfire Night tomorrow night, and while we hope that you have lots of fun, please could you 
remind your children of the importance of keeping safe and not playing with fireworks, thank you. 
 
Parent/Carer Evenings 
A reminder that the Parent/Carer Evenings are next week on 9th and 10th November. This is a 
wonderful opportunity to talk to your child’s class teacher about how your child is doing in school.  
Appointments sheets will be in the shed on the Key Stage 2 playground on Monday to make an 
appointment, if you have not already done so. Slips will be sent home with your child as a reminder 
of your appointment. 
 
Lunch Menu 
Our new winter lunch menu will start on Monday. If you would like a copy, they are available in the 
main entrance hall. 
 
Pantomime 
Thank you to everybody who has sent in payments for the pantomime in December. Just a reminder 
that the £3.50 for the trip is due by 11th November. This trip has been heavily subsidised by school, 
so we would be grateful if you could send in the full amount if you have not already done so. We 
would love to have everybody coming along on the trip, thank you. 
 
Poppies 
Poppies and Poppy Merchandise will still be on sale in school next week. Poppies will be 50p, Zip 
Pulls £1, Reflectors £1, Wristbands £1 and Snap Bands £1.50. If your child would like one of these, 
please send the correct change to class, thank you. 
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